
 

 

 

            17th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Green Day 

As a school, we are part of the Multi-Schools Council (MSC).  This is made up of many different schools in our 

area of Essex and members of the Junior Governing Board have taken part in meetings with these other 

schools virtually this year. 

The MSC have launched an Essex wide ‘Green Day’ on Thursday 8th July that Larchwood will be taking part in.  

The purpose of this day is to give a focus to the area in which we live and to enable the children to be more 

aware of the environment as a whole.  

The Junior Governing Board have decided our ‘green’ focus will be about animals in our environment.   

Throughout the day, each year group will be taking part in activities and learning all centred around this. 

To add some extra ‘colour’ to the day, we would like to invite the children to wear non-uniform that is to include 

something green to school for the day.  

I look forward to seeing the children busy and engaged in their learning on ‘Green Day’. 

 

 

Miss Rimmer 

Yr 5 Teacher 

 

 

  

 

 


